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We are gainst this HB4079. Our state is already a welfare state, we would have a 

greater influx of homeless if this passes. Additionally the State would have to manage 

the revenue collection and distribution of funds, that is a huge job to make sure 

colleges and nonprofits are doing the job you task them with - big departments, lots 

of State Employees - more benefits and retirement...Is our State up to that 

challenge? No. Are your residents pleased with this proposed HB4079? No. Do your 

residents want a Sales tax? NO! Does this benefit Oregon's law abiding, tax paying 

residence? No it does not.  Sincerely  

Mark Mitchell  


